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January 12, 2018

Mr. Todd Kuhnel

Project Manager

City of Clearwater

Public Works Administration

100 South Myrtle Avenue, Suite 220
Clearwater, Florida 33756-5520

RE: City of Clearwater, Florida
Clearwater Country Club — 30-Inch Reclaimed Water Valves
Bid Tabulation and Review (17-0020-UT)

Dear Mr. Kuhnel:

Bids for the above reference project were received on January 10, 2018. A total of eight
(8) contractors bid on this project. The bids ranged from a high of $736,230.00 (submitted
by Westra Construction Corp.) to a low of $412,166.39 (submitted by Andrew Sitework
LLC) as shown on the attached bid tabulation.

AECOM has reviewed the Andrew Sitework’s bid proposal. The bid proposal appears to
be complete including proposal bonds and other documentation required by the City of
Clearwater. The Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation’s website
was used to determine the status of the apparent low bidder’s license. Andrew Sitework’s
license is current/active and no complaints are on file.

Based upon the information provided with the bid, and in consideration of the terms and
conditions set forth in the contract documents, Andrew Sitework LLC appears to be the
apparent responsible, responsive low bidder. AECOM recommends the City to award the
contract to Andrew Sitework LLC.

Please feel free to contact me at (813) 636-2177 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

AECOM

Bozhidar V. Handjiev, P.E.,

" Project Manager

AECOM

7650 West Courtney
Campbell Causeway
Tampa, FL 33607-1462
Tel: 813.286.1711
Fax:813.286.6587
WWW.3eCOM.com



